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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT NO 36/2022 – 11 JULY 2022

According to Section 30 of the Danish Capital Markets Act, Royal Unibrew A/S hereby announces that we have received notification from BlackRock,
Inc. on a change in BlackRock, Inc.’s holding of shares in Royal Unibrew A/S which occurred on 7 July 2022.

BlackRock, Inc. holds hereafter indirectly through several subsidiaries in total 10.09% of the share capital and voting rights in Royal Unibrew A/S, of
which 9.996% is related to shares in the company and 0.10% is related to financial instruments based on the company’s shares.

For further information on this Announcement:
CFO Lars Vestergaard, tel (+45) 30 93 18 08
www.royalunibrew.com
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